
Newsletter Editor: Eileen Housfeld			January, 2017
Email:  Eileenhous@yahoo.com

MDMDC Newsletter 
A monthly publication of the recent activities and 
upcoming events of the Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club

The December MDMDC monthly club meeting had a total of 11 attendees.  
Secretary’s Report – Dues are now due. Make sure you are up to date with your dues so that your name is not removed from the silver dime raffle.
Treasurer’s Report – There is $2,360 in the treasury.
Vice President’s Report – There was no report
 Mary Roan won the Silver Dime Raffle.
Announcements – The February meeting will occur on the third Tuesday- February 21. It will begin at 7:30 p.m. and be held at the Water District  Building.
Old Business –  There was no old business.
[bookmark: _GoBack]New Business – If you would like to be considered for a board position please tell one Ken Housfeld before the March meeting.

The January mini hunt will be held on Sunday, February 12th. We will meet at the Jack in the Box at 3407 Mt. Diablo Blvd in Lafayette, CA 94549 at 9:00 a.m.  The hunt will be run by Gary Collier.  His phone number is 451-3077.

Show and Tell participants included James Lind, Gary Collier, and Mary Roan.

Gary’s Corner – There was no news.

The Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club’s first dedication is to treasure hunting in all its forms and to use and enforce the treasurer’s Code of Ethics. The second dedication is accomplished through the use of our trained Community Assistance Team and our support of the blind camp.


www.mdmdc.com

					Additional News


We will be meeting on the second Tuesday of each month at the Water District Building in Concord, CA. 

The address is 1331 Concord Ave. Concord, CA  94520.

					Upcoming Events

			
Sunday, February 12th			January Mini Hunt
Tuesday,  February 21st		Monthly Meeting
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